The Friday Notes

Celebrating 227 Years!
June 23, 2017

Principal’s Corner
This week we distributed yearbooks to our students, What a wonderful keepsake to remind us of the 2016 — 2017 school
year. | cannot thank Mrs. Cotek and Mrs. Catala enough for their dedication to the community! Additionally, on behalf of
our student body, | would like to thank the entire PTG and our parent volunteers who served pizza to our students this
week. Whai o great way fo end the year! On Tuesday we honored our sixth graders at our annual Moving-Up Ceremony.
All students spoke sharing words of wisdom, quotes and thanking people dear to them. | am so proud of what you have
accomplished over the past five years at West Side. Good luck next year at the junior high. Also, thank you to Mrs.
Dabakarey who passed out gifts to all of our graduates after the ceremony. It is a West Side tradition that o parent of a
fifth grader takes on this role. On Thursday, students received a copy of the slideshow shared at the end of graduation.
During cur Awards Ceremony on Wednesday, our newest Student Council Senior Staff was announced. Congratulations to:
Bennet Vitigliano — President, Kyrie Gagnen — Vice President, Daniel Wright — Secretary, and Molly McHale — Treasurer. |
am looking forward ro working with these sixth grade leaders in the faill.

Have o wonderful summer!

WSSTA
Our West Side School Theatre Association (WSSTA) is proud to announce the musical for the upcoming school year, "The
Little Mermaid” Jr. The musical is open to all 5th & &éth graders and the performances will be held at the PAC (Performing
Arts Center). See flyer for details.

Camp Oui
Thank you to Allison Monaco, Allison Standerwick, and their husbands, Craig and Christian, for chairing an amazing West

Side Campout! We really appreciate all of their efforts o make it a safe and fun community event!

Summer Garden Co-op
Thank you Suzi Berg and Vicky Roberts for planting our WS garden again this year. The garden looks amazing! Thank you
to all the parents who volunteered to tend to cur summer garden during the weeks of summer. If you have any gquestions,

feel free to contact Suzi Berg suzi@seattlebergs.com

Pizza Party
The PTG sponsored a year end pizza party for the entire school and we would like fo thank the parents who helped serve
the pizza: Melissa Newman, Jen Hennick, Andrea Mannino, Liza Davidian, Julie Starrett, Penny Koinis, Kerri Albers, Susan
Kopp, Emily Moriarty, and Susan Goldstein.

6th Grade Graduation Party
Thank you to Sandra O'Grady and Melissa Newman for chairing the 6th grade graduation party and the committee
members: Elise Jusko, Dana Lynch, Aviva Franz, Susan Rush, Michele Schmidt, Julie Gray, Sheri Donaldson, Natalia Milhim,
Andrea Mannino, Stephanie Samuels, Alex McCauley, Kristyn Mulada, Joanne Parziale, Sara Cassacio and Lorianne Tyree.

6th Grade Moving Up
Thank you to Irena Dabakarov for ordering the éth grade gifts and flowers for our students courtesy of the PTG, and for
setting up the refreshments after the ceremony.

Schoaol Supplies
Thank you to Jill DeMarco for organizing our school supplies this year. If you have not purchased your supplies please log

onto the website and order your supplies today! Suppligs will not be available for purchase in Sept. (Remember to click on
the left hand side for PTG dues details and add your PTG dues to the cart) WWW.AHARTZPACKTOSCHOOL.COM

Upcoming éth grade parents: We are still in need of committee chairs for 6th grade graduation party and 6th grade get
together. Please consider chairing one of these commiitees for next year. If you have any guestions about these committees,
reach out to Ana Shammah.
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Upcoming Events
Tuesday, September 5%

Attachments from the School

The Little Mermaid
CSH Public Library
CSH Board of Education

Seahawks Summer Camp

Lasting Legacy Field Hockey




THE WSSTA IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THAT WE WILL BE
PRODUCING OUR ANNUAL MUSICAL, AND THE SHOW IS:

PERFORMANCE DATES DECEMBER 9™ AND
1078, 2017.

Characters: Ariel,

Sebastion, Flounder,
King Triton, Scuttle,
Ursula, Mersisters,
Flotsam, Jetsam and

BOTH boys and giris!

Weekly rehearsals
will be on
TUESDAYS and
THURSDAYS after
school.

Registration and
Auditions will be
in SEPTEMBER.
Ms. Eliana Lichtman
will again be our
fabulous director!



Children’s Summer
Reading Club Kickoff

FRIDAY, JUNE 23,

5:00-7:00 P.M.
@ CoOLD SPRING HARBOR LIBRARY
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COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
75 Gogse Hill Road, Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

** PLEASE POST **

Please be advised that a regular meeting and the annual re-organization
meeting of the Board of Education will take place on July 11, 2017, at 6:00
p.m. at The Francis Roberts Community Center, at which time the Board of
Education may consider a motion to adjourn to Executive Session to discuss
matters appropriate for Executive Session. If no such motion is adopted, the
meeting will recess until 8:00 p.m.

At 8:00 p.m., the Board of Education will reconvene its public meeting

to discuss Board Agenda items appropriate for Public Session, pursuant to the
Open Meetings Law.

Wttonsis bk —

William Bernhard, District Clerk




Seahawks Sports Camps
Week #1 - AM Session

Baseball, Girls Lacrosse,
Gymnastics and Softball

June 26-30 from 9am-12pm

Register today at
haw
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Seahawks Sports Camps
June 26-30 from 5-8pm (Week #1 - PM Session)
Boys Basketball, Volleyball and Wrestling

Come to our Seahawks Sports
Camps this summer! We are
offering three great programs
for our PM Session. Learn how
to take down an opponent in
wrestling, spike your way to
victory in volleyball or sink the
buzzer beater in basketball. All
camps are run by our varsity
coaches and volunteer athletes

to help improve your game.

Register today at
www.SeahawksSportsCamps.com



The Seahawks Booster Club is

proudly presenting our fourth year
of Seahawks Sports Camp. We offer

a wide-range of sports camps for
your children to learn from our
varsity coaches. Learn gameplay,
strategies and skills to help take
your game to the next level. We
don’t forget about having fun
either with favorites like ice pops,
water slides in Baseball, tie dye in
Field Hockey and shooting for

candy in Basketball.

Register today at

yeahawks Summer Sports Camp
IS back in action!

Baseball

June 26"-30" from 9am-12pm

Boys Basketball

June 26™-30" from Spm-8pm

Girls Basketball

July 10™-14" from 9am-12pm

Cheerleading

July 17-21% from Sam-12pm

Crew July 10™-14" from 9am-12pm
Fencing July 10™-14™ from Spm-8pm
Field Hockey July 17"-21* from 9am-12pm

Golf (Boys and Girls)

July 17"-21* from 9am-12pm

Gymnastics

June 26"-30" from 9am-12pm

Boys Lacrosse

July 17"-21% from 9am-12pm

Girls Lacrosse

June 26™-30" from Sam-12pm

Mini Seahawks
{Kindergarten- 1% grade)

July 17"-21% from 9am-12pm

Boys Soccer

July 10™-14™ from 9am-12pm

Girls Soccer

Aug 14™-18" from 9am-12pm

Softhall

June 26™-30" from 9am-12pm

Sports Sampler
(2™-6" Grade)

July 10™-14™ from 4:30pm-
7:30pm

Tennis (Boys and Girls)

July 10™-14" from 5pm-8pm

Track (Boys and Girls)

July 10®-14" from 9am-12pm

www.SeahawksSportsCamps.com
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